
Student Supplies 
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In the interest of uniformity and efficiency, our teachers have all asked that you 
allow them to purchase everything your child needs.  

Maintaining an organized classroom is such an important aspect of setting a 
positive educational environment. Even small details, such as using colour-coded 
folders and having a decent pencil ready to go, can make the difference between 
a smooth day and rough transitions for our students. Your child’s teacher will 
have more information about this in the Fall. 

The list below shows you what we will be charging for each class. The costs reflect 
the general amount needed to cover the most common consumable items, at the 
discretion of the classroom teacher. 

• Kindergarten, Grade One and Grade Two classes: $50.00  
 
• Grade Three, Grade Four and Grade Five classes: $60.00   

 
As we have been accepting online payments for field trips this year through 
‘Student Quick Pay’, we will now also be able to accept online payments for 
student supplies in September.  
 

If you are unfamiliar with Student Quick Pay, you can find the link on our Cheam 

Elementary website. Choose Links at the top of the page - SD33 Pay Online. If you 

are new to Cheam, you will have to create an account. More details on how this 

system works will be sent out in September. 

 


